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March 26, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches Resume April 6, 2020 
Thank you for your cooperation with our Grab-N-Go service. We completed our service yesterday for the rest 
of this week as we passed out lunches for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. We will resume lunch service on 
Monday, April 6th.  Please remember next week March 30th through April 3rd is our already scheduled Spring 
Break and no Grab-N-Go meals will be served at TCHS during this week.  

 
Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) 
Although many State and County requirements have been waived or postponed, the requirement for building 
the TCUSD LCAP remains in place and we need your help. Please take the very brief and anonymous survey 
listed below. We also encourage all students in grades 3-12 to complete the survey as well. TCUSD greatly 
values your input and feedback and we rely on this data for our growth and reflection.  
 

Student Survey Grades 3-12 Parent Survey 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - English 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - Chinese 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - Spanish 

TCUSD Parent Survey - English 
TCUSD Parent Survey - Chinese 
TCUSD Parent Survey - Spanish 

 
 
WiFi Connection for Your TCUSD Device 
If you have trouble with a WiFi connection and need access, you may access our WiFi in the TCUSD parking 
lot at 9700 Las Tunas Dr. The network connection will become available on your TCUSD device when you 
enter the parking lot.   
 
Moving Forward 
We know many questions exist in the minds of our parents, students and even staff. As the public health crisis 
surrounding COVID-19 continues, we must consider many possibilities. Our dedicated teams of administrators, 
teachers, counselors, service providers, and support staff have been regularly collaborating in order to 
strengthen our distance learning options and to connect with all of our students. We know the future is 
uncertain, but we also know the TCUSD team will not let our students and families down. In the coming days 
before and after Spring Break, we will begin to unfold our plans for moving forward and ensuring the academic 
success and social emotional wellness of ALL of our students. Be well and safe, TCUSD.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  

TEMPLE CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
Committed to 21st Century Academic Excellence 
 
Board of Education Members 
Matt W. Smith  Donna Georgino  Mike Lin  Kenneth Knollenberg  Melissa Espinoza 
 
Superintendent  
Dr. Kimberly Fricker 
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